
Dear members of the Rosary Teams, 
dear friends,

This is the first issue of our newsletter! This newslet-
ter is yours: it has been thought up for you, to give 
you news of the Movement around the world... but also 
so that you can share your own news with the Teams 
everywhere! However, it still has no official name. 
Therefore, we are waiting for your suggestions... 
and we will choose one!
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Latest news

At the end of March, as part of the National 
Council of Teams of France, we went to Lyon 
to present our work and animate the opening 
vigil of the Council... so that our Teams are 
ever more missionary! Then it was the turn of 
Belgium with a meeting at the shrine of Ban-
neux on April 9. We have the joy of seeing 
the birth of Teams in Turkey. The leaflet now 
exists in an 11th language, Turkish!

Agenda
In May, we will leave for Asia, first to Turkey to 
encourage the new Teams, then to Hong Kong 
and Macao and finally to South Korea. We 
want to see what the prospects are for creating 
Teams in the Far East.
In July, it will be the turn of West Africa with a 
meeting with the Teams of Ivory Coast, Benin 
and Burkina Faso and an initial approach in 
Togo.
In September, we will visit the Spanish Teams 
and lay the bases for a foundation in England.

Nothing can be done without you!
We need your spiritual support: prayer has no boundaries!
We need your financial support: to complete our budget, it is enough that each member gives – 
only – 0.50  per year! Until now, for 2019, we received  0.09 per member. Thank you to those 
who have already shown generosity!
On the 13th of each month, Mass will be said for our donors and their intentions.
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